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6th May 2020 
 
Dear Parents/carers, 
 

Leavers Hoodie 
 

Upon the children’s request for a leaver’s hoodie, we have had a meeting with Hagley Sports to 
discuss them producing one for each child. The design would have the school crest along with 
your child’s name on the front and each child’s first name along with the leaver’s year on the 
back. The cost of the hoodie would be no more than £15. If this is something that you would be 
interested in purchasing for your child please email the school office at office@st-
ambrose.worcs.sch.uk with the subject title as Year 6 Leavers Hoodie and include your child’s 
name. 
Once we have received your replies we will send out an order form for you to complete and 
return. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
Mrs E Brocklesby 
Principal 
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